
Governor Code of Conduct and Keeping Children Safe in Education Declaration Forms 

 

The Governing Body of Ely St Johns Primary School adopted this Code of Conduct on 17th September 
2020  

Due to COVID regulations, Governors agreed by email that they had read and understood the Code at 
the first governing body meeting of each school year and have it recorded in minutes for that meeting. 

 

Name Date 

Chris Ashley-Caunt 

Associate 

17-09-20 

Liz Bassett 17-09-20 

Rebecca Denness 7-12-20 

Elisabeth Every 20-11-20 

Beth Hartland 14-10-20 

Joseph Henry 24-11-20 

John Henson 19-11-20 

John Hudson 2-10-20 

Lidia Langeslag 26-10-20 

Matthew Leach 28-11-20 

Caroline Marshall 

Associate 

2-10-20 

Chris Marshall 1/10/20 

Sarah Jane Napper 1/10/20 

Jonathan Newsome 21-11-20 

Andrew Turpin 23-10-20 

Mary Wade 26-11-20 

 

 

 



Keeping Children Safe In Education – updated September 2020 

We hereby declare that we have read and understood the Department for Education’s statutory 
guidance ‘Keeping children safe in education’ (KCSIE) information. 
 

Name Date 

Chris Ashley-Caunt 

Associate 

17-09-20 

Liz Bassett 17-09-20 

Rebecca Denness 7-12-20 

Elisabeth Every 20-11-20 

Beth Hartland 14-10-20 

Joseph Henry 24-11-20 

John Henson 19-11-20 

John Hudson 2-10-20 

Lidia Langeslag 26-10-20 

Matthew Leach 28-11-20 

Caroline Marshall 

Associate 

2-10-20 

Chris Marshall 1/10/20 

Sarah Jane Napper 1/10/20 

Jonathan Newsome 21-11-20 

Andrew Turpin 23-10-20 

Mary Wade 26-11-20 

 
 


